
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

February 13, 2022 — Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  Feb. 14, 2022 

7:30 a.m.   Kathleen, Edmund, & 

  Woody Baugher+  

Tues.,  Feb. 15,  2022   

7:30 a.m . Pat Schutte+ 

 

Wed., Feb. 16,  2022   

        -at St. Dominic School 

8:30 a.m.  Katie Kroeter+ 

Thurs., Feb. 17, 2022 

7:30 a.m.  Bruce Prindle+ 

         -at Good Samaritan: 

10:00 a.m.   Donald Talken+ 

 

Fri., Feb. 18, 2022 

7:30 a.m.   Tom Mock+ 

 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., Feb. 19, 2022   

4:00 p.m.  Blake Genenbacher+ 

6:30 p.m.    Parish Intentions 

Sun.,  Feb. 20,  2022 

 8:00 a.m.  Dolly Genenbacher+ 

 10:30 a.m. Paul & Kay Smith+ 

 

Perpetual Prayer Candle for 

Special  Intentions 

Week of Feb. 12-18 

           All Cancer Patients 

   

    

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 

  Progress on the parking lot project:  As I 
mentioned late last year, we received a gift 
from the estate from Kent Wellman which will 
allow us to rebuild the parking lot just south 
of the church and in front of the parish hall.  
Kent left, in his own hand, notes that said 
that he wanted the job “done right” and so, 
I’ve had a conference with engineers at 
Poepping, Stone, Bach & Associates 
(PSB&A) to make sure we have the project 
specified as completely as possible so we 
can move towards taking bids and starting 

the project as soon as possible this spring.  (We want this project done in advance of 
the St. Anthony Picnic in July!)  There is a lot to think about and a lot of possibilities.  
The lot will be concrete, like the lot to the west of the church.  We need to make sure to 
have proper lighting, drainage and curbs.  I am asking the engineers to look at doing a 
little bit of tuckpointing on the brickwork on the front of the Parish Hall and to bring the 
concrete all the way up to the door so that there is a ‘no-steps’ entry into the parish of-
fice.  I am looking forward to seeing designs and specifications soon and to share them 
with the Men’s Society and the Pastoral and Finance Councils.  When the specifications 
and plans are set, we will publish a notice seeking bids to do the job. 
   Also as a directive of the Wellman estate, we are looking at replacing the basement 
cooler at the parish hall as well.  I am looking at not only that, but ideas for modernizing 
the entire kitchen.  This probably would not be included in the immediate project before 
us, but hopefully could be something to look at doing soon.  I would love to see some 
accessible, modern bathrooms down there, along with (as is the case with modern com-
mercial kitchens) a flow-plan that allows for food storage and prep, cooking, serving, 
dishwashing and storage.  I’ll keep you informed on the progress of these projects. — 
   As for the speaker system, I heard from our contractors for that project and they are 
still indefinite on the timeline for not only receiving equipment but scheduling their crew 
to install the system.  Again, my hope is to have this project completed as soon as we 
can, hopefully before Easter.  Thanks to all who have so generously contributed to this 
important project!    — 

  Finally, I usually run this message around the Christmas sea-
son, but I seemed to have missed it this year:  If you or some-
one you love has received a proposal of marriage in recent 
months and the plan is to be married at St. Anthony’s, I ask 
that they call the parish office as soon as possible to begin the 
marriage preparation process.  The Diocese of Springfield re-
quires at least six months’ preparation before the celebration of 
marriage.  Preparation includes a short investigation to make 
sure that both parties are “free to marry” in the Church, and 
then a “Pre-Cana” marriage-skills course, either held over a 
weekend or taught by one of our a local couples.  While the 
Church earnestly recommends that couples do not cohabitate 
before marriage and that they live lives consistent with the 

chastity expected of unmarried persons, we do work with those couples who are trying 
to live up to the marriage laws of the Church.  Couples who have a permanent domicile 
(living place) outside the parish should contact their parish priest where they live (which 
means they should normally be registered, practicing parishioners of the parish where 
they live) in order to start this process.  Those with prior marriages (either party, Catho-
lic or non-Catholic alike) should allow for extra time to make sure that their prior unions 
are resolved and that both parties are, indeed, “free to marry in the Church.” 
   The Church reveres the beauty and power of sacramental marriage, and rejoices with 
those who hope to make their marriages expressions of faith in God’s eternal love! 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Souper Bowl of Caring —Discipleship in Our Community 

At St. Dominic School, our mission includes challenging our students to lead and serve. Last week we celebrated Na-

tional Catholic Schools Week and challenged our students to collect non-perishable items for Catholic Charities Souper 

Bowl of Caring. These 5th grade students counted the items each day as their service of discipleship in our communi-

ty. We surpassed our challenge goal and collected 2057 items. Other students went on short field trips to serve our 

community. Students provided service for Meals on Wheels, Catholic Charities Food Pantry, Quanada, and Horizons 

Soup Kitchen. Our plans to provide service at the Quincy Humane Society have been postponed. In addition, our stu-

dents made lovely Valentines for Seniors cards for those seniors living in assisted living and long-term care facilities.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

Monday, February 14th  

Saint Valentine’s Day 

Tuesday,  February 15th 

7:00 p.m. Finance Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, February 16th  

8:15 a.m. Rosary 

8:30 a.m. School Mass led by 6th  Grade 

3:15 p.m. Faculty Meeting 

Thursday, February 17th  

6-7 p.m. Preschool Registration & Open House 

Friday, February 18th  

No School—Teacher In-Service  

Saturday, February 19th  

6:30 p.m. Holy Moments Mass 4th Grade 
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 February 13, 2022                       St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Mark Your Calendars                                     Junefest, June 4, 5-12 and St. Anthony Picnic, July 16, 5-12 

Mark your calendars for Junefest held at St. Dominic School on June 4th, 5 p.m.-12 a.m., 

with Mass at 4:00 p.m. and St. Anthony Picnic on July 16th, 5 p.m.-12 a.m. with Mass at 

4:00 p.m.  If you are interested in in helping with either of these events please contact the 

parish office 217-222-5996 or contact Jackie Dreyer 217-222-8049. 

St. Anthony Ladies Society Spring Craft/Vendor Event March 19, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendar to do some Spring shopping on Saturday, March 19, 9:00 a.m.-2:00 

p.m. at the Father Irenaeus Hall (formerly called St. Anthony hall).  The Ladies of St. Anthony 

will be sponsoring a Spring Craft/Vendor Event.  If you would like to be a vendor or would 

like more information please contact Janet Bick or Tawny Benz at the parish office 217-222

-5996 or email rjbick@comcast.net or rtbenz77@gmail.com and we will send you a registra-

tion form. 

Fish Frys                  4:30-7:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendar for the upcoming St. Anthony/St. Dominic Lenten Fish Frys. 

St. Dominic:  March 4, March 18, April 1  

 

St. Anthony:  March 11, March 25, April 8 

Paper Gator 

St. Dominic School now has a Paper Gator in their back parking lot on the west side of the 

school.  This is a large recycle container.  Please bring your newsprint, paper, and maga-

zines to recycle at St. Dominic School.  Please no cardboard or plastic bags.  The school will 

receive funds for the recycled items.  Support Catholic education and care for our planet in 

one act of love!  

Bill Hays Memorial Blood Drive  March 15th,  1:00-6:00 p.m. 

The Bill Hays Memorial Blood Drive will be held on Tuesday, March 15th, 1:00-6:00 p.m. at 

St. Dominic School.  Please watch for more information. 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber  

Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker,  Tony Engels, 

Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas 

Monday, Feb. 14            Happy Valentine’s Day 
7:30 p.m. Men’s Society Meeting  
   
Tuesday, Feb. 15 
7:00 p.m. Finance Council Meeting 
 
Wednesday,  Feb. 16 
 
  
Thursday, Feb. 17 
6:00 p.m. St. Dominic Pre-School Open House 
 and Registration for 2022-2023 
6:00 p.m. Grief Share  
6:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 
Friday, Feb. 18 
 NO SCHOOL-Teacher Inservice  
  
Saturday, Feb. 19  
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m. Mass  (Holy Moments) 
 
Sunday,  Feb. 20 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
9:00-10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
   
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 32 Feb. 5/6 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection       $       618.50            $    22,638.49 

Weekly Envelopes     $ 11,380.00           $  336,287.04 

Electronic Deposits         $   0.00            $    29,425.00 

Total, Jan. Feb. 5/6, 2022         $  11,998.50            $ 388,350.53 

Budget Goal 
(to be recalculated soon!) 

 $13,000.00             $  416,000.00 

Difference (-$1,001.50) ($  -27,649.47)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

We are STILL (12/29/21) waiting on our most recent state-

ment from the Diocese which includes out most recent debt 

reduction payments.  These numbers will be updated when 

the new data becomes available.  Thank you for your generos-

ity to St. Anthony Parish and St. Dominic School! 

 Saturday,  4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/ Mary Courty  Gene & Rita Goerlich  

Lector Mark Levins St. Dominic Students Jim Obert Debra Woodworth 

Usher 

Raymond Maas 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Mike Zanger 

Ryan Boone 

Tom Boone  

George Dreyer 

Joe Dreyer 

Mike Hummel 

Matt Kasparie 

Mark Neisen 

Ken Peter 

Pete Pohlman 

Rich Rakers 

Norman Rodriguez 

Larry Weiman 

Servers 
Pius IX Altar 

Servers 

Helen Mathews 

Trisha Mathews 
Noah Kasparie Joe Warning 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Dorothy Parn Elmer & Jeanne Maas Rod & Debbie Davis Andrew Veile 

Rosary Leader Carol Vogel Earl Boone Melanie Longenecker Janice E. Pohlman 

Counters:  Monday, Feb. 14, 2022 

             Carol Vogel        Vickie Arnold      Rita Goerlich 

 Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for July to Diocese: $10,927.00 

     Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for August to Diocese: $5318.00                  

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., February 19 & 20 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-21:  (updated to reflect 

late payments posted at the end of FY2020-21) 

ACSA 2018-19: $13,798.24   

ACSA 2019-20: $52,302.36 

ACSA 2020-21: $58,905.82 

 Total: $125,006.42 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 

Cumulative, 2/6 $15,638.00 
FY 2020-21: $39,749.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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February 13, 2022                                                            St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training online.  For 

more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instruc-

tions to you.   

Barry Community Care 

Center 

Barbara Boone 

HOSPITAL MINISTRY Lay Eucharistic Ministers are asked 

to consider expanding their ministry by providing Holy 

Eucharist to Catholic patients at Blessing Hospital. Eu-

charistic Ministers usually volunteer monthly for at least 

two shifts (about 2 hours each).  They visit patients, pray 

with them, distribute communion and make priest refer-

rals for those in need.  If you are interested in learning 

more, please contact your pastor or call Prudence Bick-

haus-Martin at Blessing Volunteer Services, 223-8400, 

ext. 6825. 

   FEBRUARY GROCERY ITEMS: 

Tuna and Macaroni & Cheese 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities                  

Thank you! 

If you are needing a contribution statement  for 

2021 from St. Anthony Church please contact 

the parish office, 222-5996, to request a state-

ment.  We can either mail or email your state-

ment.  These will only be printed upon request. 

IMMEDIATE TEACHER AIDE OPENING  St. Peter School 

has an immediate opening for a teacher aide. 

Duties include assisting teachers and stu-

dents in grades 4 and 6 from 8:00-12:00 

Monday –Friday.  If you are interested or know 

of someone who may be interested send a 

resume along with two or more references to 

Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh at either 2500 Maine 

Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or c.venvertloh@cospq.org. 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS IN THESE MINISTRIES! 

Are you interested in helping more in our parish?  We are 

in need of Sacristans for each of the Masses especially 

the Saturday, 6:30 p.m. and both Sunday Masses.  We 

also need Mass servers for all Masses.  Please contact 

the parish office for more information, 222-5996. 

Assumptions (Catholic Store) will be selling sacramen-

tals; books for Lent; gifts to celebrate Baptism, Confirma-

tion and First Holy Communion plus a selection of their 

other items on Saturday, February 26 from 10:00 am to 

12:00 pm at St. Rose of Lima Parish Hall in Quincy.  If 

you have a special request for an in-stock item or will 

want a quantity of some item, please call ahead before 

Friday, February 18 to the store at (309) 833-1979.  

THANK YOU   for all of the nice cards with thoughts & 

prayers. They’ve blessed me so much during this time as 

I go through treatments.  

 Thank you so much,  

 Giny Baker 

  HERE’S THE DEAL!  MARK YOUR CALEN-

DAR!  SPRING CARD PARTY! 

Thursday, March 3rd, 11:00 a.m. 

St. Francis Parish Center;  Sponsored by Ladies of St. 

Francis.  Wear your green for St. Patrick’s Day! 

 Welcome  

Clint & Elise Sutter 

 & Brynn and Kate 

 to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

 Welcome  

Brian & Audra Fox 

 & Annabelle 

 to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

MOVING???    If you are moving, please call the parish 

office 222-5996 to give us your new address.  We get 

charged for any returned newsletters or mailings. 

OPENINGS FOR THE 2022-2023 School Year at  

         St. Francis Solanus School:   

                  Day Care Coordinator,Intervention Specialist 

                                        Kindergarten Aide 

                   If interested please send a resume and 2  

                   references to Ms. Lori Shepard, St. Francis 

                   Solanus School, 1720 College, Quincy, IL  

                   62301 or email  

                                 lshepard@stfrancissolanus.com 

mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy,  February 13, 2022 

DAYCARE COORDINATOR POSITION OPEN FOR 2022-

2023 SCHOOL YEAR  St. Peter School is looking for a 

DAY CARE COORDINATOR for the 2022-2023 School 

Year.  Hours of work take place from 6:30 a.m.-8:00 a.m. 

and from 2:15-5:45 Monday-Friday.  If you are interested 

or know of someone who may be interested in this posi-

tion, send a resume along with two or more references to 

Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh at 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 

62301.  

Blessed Sacrament Battle of the Paddles will be held in 

the school gym on Thursday, February 17th as a fund-

raiser for the school.  Doors open at 5 p.m. and bidding 

starts at 6 p.m.  It is open to family and friends-open to 

public. 

Bring snacks to share with your table, a drink with a lid, 

and lots of quarters (quarters will be available to pur-

chase).  There will be approximately 40 items to bid on 

plus vendors with products to buy and sell.  If you would 

like to reserve a table, call ahead with number at your 

table to 228-1477. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR OUR SIXTH ANNUAL ALL 

YOU CAN EAT SHRIMP BOIL AND FISH FRY  Saturday, 

February 26, at  ST. JOSEPH CHURCH, QUINCY 1435 E. 

1500th St. (In the Country, by the Quincy airport. . 

Shrimp/Fish/Andouille Sausage/Corn on the Cob/French 

Fries/Potatoes/Corn Dogs/Onion Rings/and More. 

All you can eat for $20.  Ages 5-12  $6 .  4 and under 

free.  A special Mass will be at 4 p.m. if you would like to 

attend Mass before you eat. 

Adams County ACES Softball Music Trivia, will be held 

Saturday, February 19 at St. Peter’s Gym, 2500 Maine 

Quincy.  Doors Open at 6:30 p.m. and the event begins 

at 7:00 p.m.  BYOB and snacks.  Cost is $125 per table 

of 8 players.  RSVP to Tim Smith 217-617-9152.   

St. Edward Church, Mendon, Whole Hog Annual  

Sausage & Pancake Day and Biscuits & Gravy 

 SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 13, 2022, 8:00AM-1:00PM                  

ALL YOU CAN EAT  ADULTS $10.00 10 & UNDER $5.00   


